
I have been made aware final plans are available for the Boathouse. I have been resident in 
the Northern Beaches for 50 years, a member of Palm Beach Golf club for many years and a 
user with the current and previous owner Carmel. The building has been in need of renovation 
or rebuilding for many years. From the montage it appears to me to be a very sympathetic 
solution. I fully support it. 

Mark Willcocks 
530 Barrenjoey Road
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